
RCLU, Department of Domestic Policy presents Home 
Organization 101: Exciting new products now make 
it possible for everything to have a place of its own.  
Learn solutions for such problem areas like Mudroom, 
Laundry Rooms, Closets and Baths.  You can change 
these rooms from unsightly to unbelievable.

 

Wednesday  
November 6, 2013  
at 7:00 pm
 

All seminars are complimentary and limited to the first 
15 registered guests. To register, call: (856)235-4237 or 
email: Ines@rcraiglord.com. Seminars are held at our 
headquarters: 1237 N. Church Street, Moorestown, NJ.

RCL University Seminar Update

Shavings
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Fall Into Organization  
by Craig Lord

The other day I was cleaning 
out my desk, sort of a spring 
cleaning in the fall. I have one 
file drawer that was so stuffed 
that it was almost unusable. 
You know the kind; overflowing 
with papers, nothing in its 
place. Inside I found all sorts of 
stuff. I recycled the old bills, the 
telephone log from 2011, and the 
Phillies schedule from this year. 
By adding a couple more folders 
and sorting things out, I actually 
have a file drawer that works 

again. This is a small example how a little organization 
can greatly improve the function of any space. 

This fall we are focusing on organization by featuring our 
expertise in Kitchen remodeling and space organization. 
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Both seminars at RCL University will speak to these subjects. 
There are many new products that can improve storage 
and functionality of a space. Our clients who had their 
Laundry Rooms, Mud Rooms, 
or Closets redone have been very 
pleased. New Kitchens always 
produce more storage even if 
the size of the space remains the 
same. The best part is that these 
rooms look beautiful when we 
are finished.

If your Mud Room is starting 
to look like my file drawer then 
maybe you should give us a call 
and set up a consultation. We 
can make your life easier.
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Carpenter’s Corner
This edition we feature our newest carpenter Sang Nguyen. 
Sang has been with us eight months and has already thrilled 
us with his work ethic and skills. He is a very good carpenter 
and as our clients have found out, a pleasure to have in your 
home.

When he is not making people happy, Sang enjoys sports 
and outdoor activities. Sang graduated from Burlington 
County Institute of Technology. He makes his home in 
Moorestown.

The leaves are beginning to turn and right on time 
we find ourselves in another busy Fall. Some projects 
are finishing up, while others are just getting started. 
Cynthia and Wayne Streibich are enjoying their new 
Master Bedroom suite. Theresa and Brian Hogan 
combined their Dining Room and Kitchen, and love 
the new space. We are back at the home of Michel 
Merkx and Catherine Blair finishing a second phase 
that includes a new Kitchen and Family Room. 
Bernadette and Paul Curtis are looking forward to 
their new Master Bath.

News in the Neighborhood

R. Craig Lord is a 2013 GuildQuality Master with 
Highest Distinction award winner, dedicated to 
delivering an exceptional customer experience.
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